[image: image1.png]



DEPARTMENT DIRECTOR


   
   DIVISION DIRECTORS

Lee D. Urban






Mark B. Adelson






Housing & Neighborhood Services








  Alexander Q. Jaegerman









             Planning









   John N. Lufkin








   Economic Development

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

October 24, 2003

Peninsula Community LP

C/o Peoples Regional Opportunity Program

510 Cumberland Avenue

Portland, ME  04101

Attn:  Grant Lee, Executive Director

Dear Mr. Lee:

This letter will confirm certain matters with respect to the subdivision and site plan approval for Peninsula Community LP’s multi-family project on Anderson Street in the City of Portland.  The as-built location of the sewer line rests outside of the passageway easement, and therefore requires a new 20’ sewer easement centered on the installed location of the sewer pipes.  A revised subdivision plan has been submitted to this effect, and is scheduled for Planning Board approval on November 18, 2003.  Technically speaking, this correction constitutes an amendment to an approved subdivision plan and site plan, and we anticipate that the Planning Board will approve this correction as a routine matter. 

Very truly yours,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

